

January 30, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Mr. William Shurtleff, carpenter and tradesman for the department of Facilities and Fleet Management, who currently lives in Dartmouth, Massachusetts.

Attached is documentation to support this request.

Mr. Blanchard and Mr. Shurtleff will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerel

Jonathan F. Mitchel

Mayo

JFM/sds Attachment

Cc: William Shurtleff

Kenneth F. Blanchard

Personnel



## DEPARTMENT OF FACILITIES AND FLEET MANAGEMENT

KENNETH F. BLANCHARD DIRECTOR

January 26, 2018

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: Residency Waiver for William Shurtleff

Mayor Mitchell:

I am writing to request that the residency waiver granted to William Shurtleff on February 27,2017 be extended for another year.

Mr. Shurtleff is a skilled tradesman and a very talented carpenter with a tremendous work ethic. During his tenure with us I have received numerous compliments on his work and his demeanor.

I respectfully request that the item be placed on the City Council agenda for their February 8,2018 meeting.

Thank You,

Kenneth F. Blanchard,

Director

cc: Sandra Vezina

File